
WE ARE LUCKY TO HAVE A COMMITTEE HERE IN NEWFOUNDLAND WITH

SUCH EXPERIENCED AND CAPABLE INDIVIDUALS .

PAUL ROSE, THE FEDERAL CO-CHAIRMAN, HAS BEEN INVOLVED IN

INTERNATIONAL TRADE FOR MANY YEARS, AS HAS HIS PROVINCIAL CO-

CHAIRMAN BRIAN MURRAY.

PAT CRONIN, DEREK LOCKE, ED COADY, JACKIE BANNISTER AND OTHER S

FROM THE PUBLIC SECTOR BRING TREMENDOUS EXPERIENCE TO THE JOB .

ANN MILLS, WHO IS ALSO THE VICE PRESIDENT OF THE HONG

KONG/CANADA BUSINESS ASSOCIATION, BRINGS YEARS OF C .E .T.M.

EXPERIENCE TO THE COMMITTEE; AND MAURICE WHIFFEN, PRESIDENT OF

NORTH ATLANTIC PACKAGE, IS ANOTHER EXCELLENT INDUSTRY

REPRESENTATIVE .

FINALLY, CHRIS VAUGHAN OF MEMORIAL BRINGS AN ACADEMI C

PERSPECTIVE TO THE SUBJECT OF INTERNATIONAL TRADE .


